Weekly Class Newsletter

Dear parents,

I hope that you have had a good and pleasant vacation filled with rest and joy.

Y4 group have been learning this week 12/04/2015 prophet Muhammad in Madeenah.

They learned that Muslims should always bring goodness to the new land they live in .

Please feel free to email with any concerns you may have about your child. o.saleh_JPS@gemsedu.com
The link bellow would help you help your child learning The Quran

http://quran.com




